
04.02.2020 
Pre-Submission 
Conference
NYC Borough-Based Jails Program
Queens Dismantle and Swing Space

NOTICE
Pre- Submission Conference

Please be advised that DDC will be holding a Pre-Submission Conference for the 
NYC Borough-Based Jails Program Queens Dismantle and Swing Space. While 
attendance is strongly encouraged, it is not mandatory in order to respond to the 
RFQ. 

RSVP: Those who plan on attending must RSVP. 
RSVP Link to be provided

Date and Time
Thursday, April 2, 2020
10:00 am  to 12:00 pm

PLEASE NOTE: This will only be a WebEx Meeting.

Description
This event will include an overview of the Submission 
Requirements, presentations of the work programs, 
followed by a question and answer period.
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